
 

 

POTENTATES MESSAGE: 

ISIS SHRINE NEWS 

Situated In The Oasis of Salina, Desert of Kansas 
May 2023 

Lady Jody, Miss Joselyn and I hope everyone is doing well. 
  
We are already 1/4 of the way through the year, and there are still many opportunities to have fun 
with your Shriners Family. On April 22nd, we will have a 'clean-up" day at the barn starting at 8:00am. 
We will then proceed to The District Eat and Play at 2:00pm for much needed fun and fellowship. A 
meal will be provided. Please RSVP to the office by Monday April 17th. 
  
If you know a Master Mason who would make a great Shriner, come to Spring Ceremonial in Russell 
May 5-6th. It's going to be a blast! RSVP by May 1st. 
 
The girls and I would like to invite everyone to my hometown of Atwood, KS on June 24th, for our Stat-
ed Meeting and Shriners Celebration. The theme is "Shriners Through the Decades." Dress in your fa-
vorite decade and come to have fun. Cost is $40 for the meal and entertainment. This is a BYOB event, 
so plan accordingly. RSVP the office by June 10th. 
Please remember to RSVP for all upcoming events! I cannot stress how important this is! More infor-
mation on these and other upcoming events can be found in this newsletter or our website. 
 
Parade season is rapidly approaching and I hope to see everyone attend as they are able. 
  
We cannot thank everyone enough for your support, not just for our family, but for Isis Shriners. Being 
a Shriner, and helping to change the lives of our children, has been the most rewarding experience for 
us. Thank you all for being a part of it. 
 
Here are a few upcoming events: 
April 22 - Barn Clean-up Day 
               - Family Fun Day @ The District Eat and Play 
May 5-6 - Spring Ceremonial @ Russell 
June 24 - Stated Meeting @ Atwood & Shriner's Celebration 
July 15 - 50th Annual Shrine Bowl 
 
Continue to follow us on social media, Isis Shrine website and email for the latest updates. 
Together let's continue to make Shriners "The Greatest Philanthropy in the World." 
 
Fraternally, 
Trent & Lady Jody 
(785) 626-0158 Mobile 
tcmccain2025.isisshriners@gmail.com 

mailto:tcmccain2025.isisshriners@gmail.com


 

 

If you would like to advertise your business in the Isis 

Shrine newsletter, the cost is only $15.00 per year.  You 

will need to make your payment and then email your  

business artwork to isisshrinerecorder@gmail.com.  

Your advertisement will appear in all monthly  

newsletter publications.   

MESSAGE FROM THE  CHIEF RABBAN  

Greetings Nobles and Ladies, 
 
Karen and I had a wonderful experience in Tampa, Florida, at AR school. We learned a great amount of 
information in a very short amount of time. We met many counterparts for our year as Potentate and 
got a few new ideas to possibly try in our Temple. 
 
On our return, we attended the CSSA business session in Omaha, Nebraska. They are going to have a 
great event this summer, so mark your calendars and plan to attend the CSSA summer session in Oma-
ha from August 30th through September 2nd. 
 
Spring Ceremonial will be in Russell on May 5th and 6th. This is another great time to reconnect with 
old 
friends and make some new ones, while enjoying a fun-filled weekend. Make plans to be there! 
 
Many Nobles and Ladies are working hard to make Isis Shrine projects successful. They are actively 
working in their local communities to help with civic and school projects, to make people aware of 
what 
we do, helping children. With everyone working together for the same cause, we will all see the 
rewards.  Fun and fellowship naturally come when we work together. If you are not presently active 
in the organization, please come and help and enjoy the fun! 
 
A heartfelt THANK YOU! From Karen and me for all your help and support. 
 
Neal & Karen Gamble 
Assistant Rabban 



 

 

RECORDER’S CORNER  

Nobles and Ladies, 

 

As we transition from winter to spring, I hope happiness and joy finds everyone.  I have been busy traveling to 

many different Shrine and Masonic events, trying to better my understanding of the fraternities and how to 

make our Lodges and Shrines more enjoyable for all.  There was lots of fun and fellowship everywhere we 

traveled.  It always amazes me how much we have in common with so many people we do not even know.  

Please do not be scared to discuss Masonry or the Shrine with a stranger; you never know, he could be your 

next best friend and member.   

 

During the annual Grand Lodge meeting in Topeka, KS, it was voted to increase per capita to $35 per person.  I 

bring this news to you so that you are not shocked when you open your dues notice at the end of the year.  At 

the many Shrine seminars I have had the pleasure of attending, it has also been discussed to increase the per 

capita for the Shrine from $30 to $50.  I have yet to see the official legislation describing this, but I am sure it 

will be presented to all voting delegates during the Imperial Session in Charlotte, NC, July 2-7, 2023.  Again, I 

am sharing this information with you so that you are not shocked when you get your 2024 dues notice.   

 

This spring and summer bring some exciting times for the Isis Shrine.  Information about these events can be 
found throughout this newsletter, on our website (www.isisshriners.com), and through our weekly electronic 
publication, the Friday Feedback.  Please take time and look at this information; there might be something in 
there just for you.         
 
Your Divan always looks for new and exciting events to bring Shriners and their Ladies so they can enjoy fun 

and fellowship.  If you have ideas, please share them with us.  You may be asked to help with the event, but 

planning and advertising are often the best part.  Again, please share your ideas to help build fun and            

fellowship.  All ideas will be considered and implemented if possible.       

 

If your Unit or Club is conducting a fundraiser and you want to accept credit cards, please purchase a Square 

and use it.  Moving forward, I do not want the Temple credit card readers to be used for Unit and Club events.  

Squares are relatively inexpensive and easy to use.  The iPads that the Temple owns can be signed out by Units 

and Clubs to be used with their Square and the appropriate Square application only.  They will need to be 

signed for on a hand receipt and will need to be returned by the week after the fundraiser is completed.   

 

Thank you for your continued dedication to the Isis Shrine.  Without your hard work and dedication, our       

fraternity would not succeed, and even more important, the children would suffer.  If you have any questions 

or concerns, please contact me, and I will do my best to answer your questions.  As always, I remain 

 

Fraternally Yours, 

 

Casey Flinn 

Recorder   

http://www.isisshriners.com


 

 

CHAPLAIN’S MESSAGE 

A Life Lesson 

 

An elephant and a dog became pregnant at the same time.  Three months down the line, the dog 

gave birth to six puppies.  Six months later, the dog was pregnant again, and 9 months on it gave 

birth to another dozen puppies.  The pattern continued. 

 

On the 18th month the dog approached the elephant questioning, "Are you sure that you are 

pregnant?  We became pregnant on the same date.  I have given birth three times to a dozen 

puppies and they are now grown to become big dogs, yet you are still pregnant. What's going 

on?" 

 

The elephant replied, "There is something I want you to understand.  What I am carrying is not a 

puppy but an elephant.  I only give birth to one in two years.  When my baby hits the ground, the 

Earth feels it.  When my baby crosses the road, human beings stop and watch in admiration, what 

I carry draws attention.  So what I'm carrying is mighty and great." 

 

Don't lose faith when you see others receive answers to their prayers in what seems like record 

time. 

 

Don't be envious of others testimony. If you haven't received your own blessings, don't des-

pair.  Say to yourself "My time is coming, and when it hits the surface of the Earth, people shall 

yield in admiration." 

 

Do not compare your journey to anyone else's. 

 

Oh, that men would give thanks to the LORD for His goodness, And for His wonderful works to 

the children of men!  For He satisfies the longing soul, And fills the hungry soul with good-

ness.  Psalm 107:8-9 

 

 

CAMERON DAVIS 

Chaplain  



 

 

Potentate Fundraiser 
Illustrious Sir Trent McCain and the Divan will be    

selling the above coin for $20.00 each.  There are only 

500 coins being sold.  Each coin is individually        

numbered.  At the Christmas Party, or when sold out, 

a drawing will take place, and if your coin number is 

drawn, you will win 10% of what was sold.  If you 

would like to purchase a coin or would like some coins 

to sell, please contact the office to make the proper 

arrangements.  Thank you to everyone who has pur-

chased one so far.  Hurry quick to get yours, they are 

going quick!!!     



 

 

Apri 22-Uniformed Units Building Cleanup-8:00 AM-Salina, KS 

April 22-Family Fun Day at District Eat and Play-2:00 PM-Salina, KS 

June 24-NWKS SC Golf Tournament-Goodland, KS 

June 24-Stated Meeting-1:00 PM-Atwood, KS  

June 24-Shrine Celebration-5:00 PM-Atwood, KS  

July 2-6-Imperial Session-Charlotte, NC 

July 14-Shrine Bowl Banquet-7:00 PM-Hays, KS 

July 15-Shrine Bowl-7:00 PM-Hays, KS 

August 30-September 2-CSSA-Omaha, NE 

September 16-Stated Meeting and Dinner-4:00 PM-Colby, KS 

September 27-29-Shrine Fundraising Association Seminar-St. Louis, MO 

October 14-Sportsman Event-12:00 PM-VFW-Salina, KS 

November 24-26-Feztival of Trees-Salina, KS 

December 2-3-Feztival of Trees-Salina, KS 

December 2-Christmas Fantasy-Salina, KS 

December 16-Stated Meeting and Elections-10:00 AM-Salina, KS 

December 16-Christmas Party-5:00 PM 

*Dates/Times/Locations may change without prior notification 

 

Isis Shrine Temple 
2023 Upcoming Calendar of Events 



NEWSLETTER MAILER 
 

If you would like to receive the newsletter through the regular mail 

during the year of 2023, please mail a payment of $25.00 to Isis 

Shrine, P.O. Box 2778, Salina, KS, 67402.  Ensure to write 

“Newsletter” in the memo line of your check.  Newsletters will only 

be mailed in 2023 to those who paid by December 31, 2022.        

Newsletters can be downloaded for free from our  

website, www.isisshriners.com.  

SHRINER LEGACY PROGRAM 
This program is headed by Shriners International and is used to 

recognize those Shriners who have a Shrine family link.  If you 

would like to share your Shrine Legacy, you can update your 

family information in WebFez.  The Potentate will present a  

Legacy certificate and pin to those new members and upcoming 

events.  There is no cost for this program, 

just pride in family and Shrining.   



 

 2023 Called Parades 

May 6-Ceremonial-Russell* 

May 12-All Schools Parade-McPherson 

July 4-4th of  July Parade-Junction City 

July 15-Shrine Bowl Parade-Hays* 

August 1-Tri-River Fair Parade-Salina 

August 3-Central Kansas Free Fair Parade-Abilene 

August 19-Cowtown Days Parade-Ellsworth 

September 4-Labor Day Parade-Hoisington 

November 11-Veteran’s Day Parade-Beloit 

November 18-Salina Parade of  Lights-Salina 

November 25-Russell Christmas Parade-Russell 

*Indicates Shriner Only Parades 

**Parade Times and Locations May Change Without 

Prior Warning 



 

 FAMILY FUN DAY 

April 22, 2023 
District Eat and Play 

2259 S. 9th St 
Salina, KS  
2:00 PM- ? 

Food Provided By The Temple For Those 
Who Help Clean The Uniformed Units     

Building On April 22, 2023 Starting At 
8:00 AM.  Discounted tickets for go-

karts, escape rooms, and games will be 
available.  Bring the whole family and 

enjoy a wonderful day of fun and       
fellowship!!!   

RSVP to the office by April 17, 2023 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Shrine Bowl Player/Coach/Staff Sponsor 

The players, coaches, and staff will need to be sponsored during the 50th 
Kansas Shrine Bowl.  These sponsorships help to ensure that they are able 

to attend the camp and play in the game.   If you, your Club/Unit, or a     
business you know is willing to sponsor a player, please contact HPP Greg 
King, P.P. Donnie Boxberger, or P.P. Ralph Streit.  Thank you in advance for   

taking care of these are hard-working young men and women. 



 

 May 2023 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 
 
Sunflower SC 
6:30 PM 

4 5 
 
Pre-Glow 
Russell, KS 
5:30 PM 
 
 
LOH 
6:00 PM 

6 
 
Ceremonial 
Russell, KS 
 
See Insert In 
Newsletter For 
More Information 

7 8 
 
Ottawa Co SC 
6:00 PM 

9 10 
 
Russell SC 
7:00 PM 

11 
 

12 
 

13 
 

14 
 

15 
 

16 
 
Scott Co SC 
6:30 PM 

17 
 
Hi-Plains SC 
6:30 PM 

18 
 

19 20 

21 
 
NWKS SC 
2:00 PM 
 

22 23 
 

24 
 

25 
 

26 
 

27 

28 29 30 31    
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